I have a deep appreciation for Mr. Lane and the significant positive impact he had on our community. Honoring role models like him by naming a street after him is an excellent way to commemorate his legacy. This recognition not only celebrates his achievements but also inspires future generations to aspire to similar values and excellence. I strongly support this effort.

On Mon, Oct 21, 2024 at 2:52 PM Aj Johnson <a href="mailto:aj4utx@gmail.com">aj4utx@gmail.com</a> wrote:

I support this secondary street name because, Mr. Lane was a real role model to our young man back in his days and we as a community looked up to him with respect and admiration for his achievements.